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Romanian delegation at the CBA head office.
Protocol on cooperation

A  delegation  from  Romania  visited  the  main  office  of  the  Central  Anti-Corruption
Bureau. The visitors were: Liviu Vasilescu - Director General of the Anti-Corruption
General Directorate within the Ministry of Internal Affairs and Traian Mihaiata Barlici -
Director of the Prevention Department. 

During the visit, the Head of the Central Anti-Corruption Bureau Andrzej Stróżny and
the Director General of the Anti-Corruption General Directorate within the Ministry of
Interior of Romania Liviu Vasilescu signed a protocol on cooperation. 

The agreement highlights the need to strengthen international  cooperation as an
important element of  corruption prevention.  It  also aims,  among other things,  to
exchange experiences and best practices in corruption prevention and to develop
appropriate professional standards, including expert meetings, seminars and training
courses.
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